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Memorandum from M. Munshaw, Supervisor of Engineering Standards dated February 14, 2019 regarding the
Planned Closure of Tiffin Street at the Highway 400 Overpass (between Dyment Street and Patterson Road).

File #: TMP-23572, Version: 1

City of Barrie Printed on 5/18/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

